

400 Main Street New Eagle, PA 15067

> Randall Skrinjorich Superintendent

Randall S. Skrinjorich Superintendent of Schools

(724) 258-9329 FAX (724) 258-5363

Sunday, February 27, 2022
Dear Ringgold families,
Effective Friday, February 25, 2022, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) does not require wearing of masks on buses or vans operated by public or private school systems. As such, effective immediately, masks are no longer required on school buses or vans operated by the Ringgold School District.
Respectfully,
Randall Skrinjorich